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The 6th Annual Dodgeball Tournament will be held on Saturday, March 
31st.  The tournament will be held at Sunflower Elementary School and all 
proceeds will go towards the Hayden White Memorial Scholarship 
Fund.  Money from this tournament will be used to endow a scholarship 
with the Paola Endowment Association in Hayden’s name during what 
would have been his graduation year.  The Hayden White Memorial 
scholarship awards a senior, who has been affected by cancer, with a 
$1000 scholarship.  The 5th scholarship will be given this year.  The day 
will start at 8:00 with introductions and an explanation of the rules.  There 
will be competitive and recreational brackets this year.   
  
Team registration is due by March 16th.  This will allow time to get shirt 
orders done for each individual team and ready to pass out by the day of 
the tournament. 
 
Attached is an individual form for shirt orders. Orders will be accepted until 
the day of the tournament.  Please send completed forms and money to 
Jamie Smith at Cottonwood Elementary School by March 30th.  Any orders 
made after March 16th will not be available until after the tournament. 
 
 
There will be a 50/50 Raffle the day of the tournament.  50% of the pot will 
go to the person’s name who is drawn and 50% of the pot will go to 
Hayden’s Scholarship Fund.  Tickets are: $2 = 1, $5 = 3 and $10=7.  A 
raffle ticket form is attached to this email.  You may send raffle tickets and 
money to Jamie Smith.  All money needs to be turned in by 11:00 the day 
of the tournament. 
  
Don’t hesitate to ask if you have questions.  Looking forward to a great day 
for a great cause! 
 


